
 
 

 
 
TO:  Board of Education 
  Dr. Griff Powell & Dr. Patricia Wernet 
  Interim Superintendents 
 
From:  Cathie Pezanoski & Timothy Kilrea  
  Interim Senior Directors of Human Resources 
 
Subject: FY23 Draft Calendar 
 
Date:  December 14, 2021 
 
 
The updated DRAFT FY23 Calendar is included for Board review.  This draft has been shared 
with the OPTA Calendar Committee and is this committee’s recommendation. The Interim 
Senior Directors of Human Resources are asking the Board to Review and Approve this updated 
Calendar based on your recommendations from the November 16, 2021 Board meeting. This 
calendar is also aligned with District 200.  
 
We are seeking a motion to approve the draft FY23 calendar as written at the December 14, 2021 
Board Meeting. 
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